
Speak to your bureau 
to determine if they 
download reports in 
XML or XHTML

If you onward process 
these, check your software 
can accommodate newer 
standards. 

Do this by accessing the sample 
reports we have created. Ask 
your bureau for the sample 
reports

You don’t need to do 
anything. XHTML reports 
will not change

XHTML

XML

ARE YOUR XML DOWNLOADS COMPATIBLE?

Do you download 
reports in XML or 
XHTML format? 

Check which file format you 
select when you download 
reports. If you are still 
unsure your IT team will be 
able to tell you.

Check your software 
can accommodate 
newer standards. 

This information will be 
available from your IT team

Do you download 
reports in XML or 
XHTML format? 

Check the extension of your 
file. If you are still unsure 
speak to your software 
supplier

I DOWNLOAD MY 
REPORTS FROM THE 

PAYMENTS SERVICES 
WEBSITE

I RECEIVE MY 
REPORTS THROUGH 

MY SOFTWARE 
SOLUTION

MY BUREAU 
COLLECTS MY 

REPORTS ON MY 
BEHALF 

Download the sample 
reports we have 
created to check if your 
software will work with 
the newer standards.

If you onward process 
XML reports you will 
need to have up-to-
date software in place 
from mid-February 
2018, when the newer 
standards begin to be 
applied

If you need more 
support speak to your 
IT team or contact the 
Bacs Service Desk  
on 0370 165 0018  
or service.desk 
@bacsservices.co.uk

If you process these 
reports, check your 
software can accommodate 
newer standards. 

Do this by accessing the sample 
reports we have created. Ask 
your software supplier for the 
sample reports 

If you onward process 
XML reports you will 
need to have up-to-
date software in place 
from mid-February 
2018, when the newer 
standards begin to be 
applied

If you need more 
support speak to your 
IT team or contact your 
software supplier

If you onward process 
XML reports you will 
need to have up-to-
date software in place 
from mid-February 
2018, when the newer 
standards begin to be 
applied

If you need more 
support speak to your 
IT team or contact your 
bureau 

You don’t need to do 
anything. XHTML reports 
will not change

XHTML

XML

XHTML

XML

You don’t need to do 
anything. XHTML reports 
will not change

*Newer standards will be able to process "self-closing tags".

http://www.bacs.co.uk

